Business

TIMES-NEWS

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 30, 2010

High Interest

Orthopaedic surgeon Dr. Gordon I. Groh has been appointed by the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons to assist in developing comprehensive continuing medical education for its members.

As a member of the Shoulder and Elbow Instructional Course Lectures Subcommittee, Groh will help create a comprehensive education program for the more than 15,000 orthopaedists expected to attend the organization's 2011 annual meeting, Feb. 15-19, in San Diego.

Groh, a board-certified specialist in shoulder, elbow, and hand surgery, has practiced at Blue Ridge Bone & Joint for 15 years. For more on Groh, call Blue Ridge Bone & Joint at 698-4318 or visit www.drgordongroh.com.

Compiled by Leigh Kelley